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Sporting Event – Y5/6 Football Event 

 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carer, 

 

Your child has been chosen to represent the school in the following sporting event: 

 

Event Y5 / 6 Football Event 

 Monday 16th June 

 
 

15.45pm – 17.00 

 
Moorside High School 

 
 

The Event  

As part of National School Sports Week, we’ll be taking part in a Football Event to promote football 

for all.  Parents / carers are kindly asked to transport children to the venue by 15.45pm – please do 

not arrive any earlier as this will clash with Moorside’s end-of-day dismissal times and will create 

further congestion.   

 

Kit 

Children will need to wear their St John’s P.E. tops, shorts, football socks, shin pads and trainers.  St 

John’s P.E. hoodys / tracksuit bottoms may be needed if the weather is a little chilly.  All children 

will need a water bottle and healthy snack. 

 

The event will be taking place on Moorside’s MUGA, so children will need astro trainers / trainers 

suitable for playing football.  Wearing of football books with metal studs will result in children being 

unable to participate.  Shin pads must also be worn.   

 

 

Please return the reply slip below as soon as possible, or reply to Mr Redfern via email (sredfern@st-

johns-wetleyrocks.staffs.sch.uk) giving the following information: 

 

______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

CADSSA Y5 / 6 Football Event 

 

1) Child’s name: ___________ 

2) Class: ____________ 

3) Any other important information (e.g. have you made arrangements with another parent 

to transport your child?) 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr S Redfern 
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